
In our continuing efforts to stream-line our product offering and improve efficiencies, Federal Signal is discontinuing  
the Viper EXT product line.  

 

New orders for the discontinued models listed above will no longer be accepted after November 30, 2016. Any new orders 
received must be for shipment prior to December 31, 2016.
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Viper EXT LED warning lights to be discontinued
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S U B S T I T U T E  M O D E L S

T I M I N G

Models being  
Discontinued

Recommended  
Substitute Model   Description of Recommended Substitute Model

VPX800-2 and 
VPX800-2-M1

IPX600B-A IMPAXX, 6 Amber LEDs, Clear off-axis lens, horizontal mount
VPX802-2 and 
VPX802-2-M1

VPX800-3 and 
VPX800-3-M1

IPX600B-B IMPAXX, 6 Blue LEDs, Clear off-axis lens, horizontal mount
VPX802-3 and 
VPX802-3-M1

VPX800-4 and 
VPX800-4-M1

IPX600B-R IMPAXX, 6 Red LEDs, Clear off-axis lens, horizontal mountVPX802-4 and 
VPX802-4-DEU and 

VPX802-4-M1

VPX800-5 and 
VPX800-5-M1

IPX600B-W IMPAXX, 6 White LEDs, Clear off-axis lens, horizontal mount

VPX813-2
MPS600U-AA   MicroPulse Ultra, 6 Amber LEDs, CAL Title 13 compliant

MPS1200U-AA   MicroPulse Ultra, 12 Amber LEDs, CAL Title 13 compliant

VPX8011-4 and 
VPX8012-4

“Steady-on” models, no direct recommended substitute,  
contact FS Sales Representative to discuss your application

IMPAXX® MicroPulse® Ultra


